
 

 

 

 

 

Treasury Division 

ADJUSTMENTS TO OPENING HOURS FOR COUNTER 

SERVICES IN LIGHT OF THE COVID-19 PANDEMIC 
 

The Comptroller of Accounts has advised that ALL counter services at the 

Treasury Division will be opened from 8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. only. Kindly 

note that this arrangement is with effect from Tuesday 31st March, 2020 until 

further notice. 

This decision has been effected in order to limit/minimise contact due to the Covid-19 

Pandemic. 

These sections and services include: 

SECTIONS SERVICES 
Loans Management Cheque collection and information 
Pensions Management Cheque Collection and information 
Finance and Accounts Cheque collection and information 
Paybranch Deposits and cashing of Government cheques 

 

 

CATHERINE LABAN 

Comptroller of Accounts 

PUBLIC NOTICE 


